October 11, 1984

Docket No. 50-243

Jr, C. H. Wang

Reactor Administrator and Director
Radiation Center

Oregon State University

Corvallis, Oregon 97331

Dear Dr. Wang:

By letter dated June 25, 1984, you submitted revisions to your approved
Emergency Plan stating that your changes did not decrease the effective-
ness of the plan and, therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR 50,54(q), did
not require prior NRC approval. The staff has reviewed your revisions
and agrees with your evaluation.

If you have questions, please contact Robert Carter, our Project Manager
for your reactor facility,at (301)492-5795,

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Herbert N. Berkow for

Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Standardization and Special
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Oregon State University

cc w/enclosure(s):

Mayor of the City of Corvallis
Corvallis, Oregon 97331

Mr. Donald W. Godard, Administrator
Siting and Requlation

Oregon Dept. of Eneray

Labor and Industries Bldg.

Room 111

Salem, Oregon 97310

Attorney General

Department of Justice
State Office Building
Salem, Oregon 97310
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